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Communication to parents 
 
Letter: Year 1 visit to Shoreham Library 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 are going on a school trip to Shoreham Library and the footbridge over the river. Spinner Dolphins 

will go on Wednesday 23rd November and Dusky Dolphins will go on Thursday 24th November. The trip is 

to explore our local area. 

 

We will meet at Shoreham Library at 9am. The children will be walking back to school at 11.30am from 

Shoreham Library. In order to ensure everyone’s safety during this trip we will require help from parents 

and grandparents please to walk the children to back to school at the end of the trip. It may not be possible 

to run the trip if we do not get any offers of help.  Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 

School uniform is to be worn & the children will need a coat. They will be back at school in time for lunch. 

 
Payment 

There is no cost for the trip but please complete the form attached to this Ping message to give permission 

for your child to go on the visit.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Trip Summary: 

 

Trip  Y1 Shoreham Library trip 

Date Spinner Dolphin: Wednesday 23rd November  

Dusky Dolphin: Thursday 24th November 

Children attending Year 1 

Departing from school at Meeting at Shoreham Library at 9am 

Arriving back at school at Walking back to school at 11.30am 

Method of Transport Walking 

Cost n/a 

Payment due by n/a 

Clothing Required School uniform and a coat 

Will my child need a packed lunch for this trip?* No 

 

 


